
Public Water and Sewer Advisory Board 

Meeting Notes 

January 17, 2019 

In attendance: Joe Krumenacker, Gary Munkelt and John Canterbury by phone.  

Supervisors: Rick Colello and Ryan Manion   Staff: Stephanie Mason and Andrea Susten 

Guest: Dan Wood 

 

Minutes Approval: September 20, 2018 

The last time the Committee met was in September. As there was no quorum, minutes and 

reorganization was postponed until the next meeting.  

Public Comment: No public comment 

Phase 1 Update: 

Ms. Mason provided a brief update on the progress of Phase 1 Pebble Ridge/Woodridge Sewer 

Project. She indicated that BCWSA is progressing with the project. They’ve made the 

connection to the Castle Valley Interceptor line and are working their way up the Both driveway 

on Almshouse. Militia Hill has been saw cut. Due to the deep rock a redesign for an elevated 

pipe is being reviewed by PA DEP. Once available this will aide in allowing the project to move 

more quickly. Reimbursements from the Penn Vest Loan for work that has been completed on 

clearing and pump station have been submitted and received.  

Mr. Van Houten, Mr. Salanik and Ms. Mullin, residents from the neighborhood, along with Mr. 

Stone, Mr. Colello, Mr. Wallace, Ms. Mason, Mr. Butler from BCWSA and Mr. Matticola from 

Gilmore Assoc., have been meeting periodically to review progress and address the payments. 

Information is on the Township and BCWSA websites with updates being made as needed.  

A mailing was sent to the residents with phone numbers and where to obtain information. 

Phase 2 & 3 Feasibility Study: 

Mr. Van Houten sent email copies of the feasibility study from BCWSA for Phase 2/3 for review 

and future discussion by the PWSAB. 

Next meeting: February 21, 2019.  

Mr. Canterbury invited a representative from Lower Salford Township Authority to come and 

share their experience in installing sewers in their community 

Adjournment:   Being no further business those present adjourned the meeting.  

 

Respectfully submitted by  

 

Stephanie J. Mason 


